
From: Lindsay Lara 
To: Chloe Hackert 
Subject: AB 1170 Public Comment 
Date: Tuesday, October 8, 2024 2:55:44 PM 

You don't often get email from lindsay.lara@cityofsanrafael.org. Learn why this is important 

EXTERNAL EMAIL 

Hello, 

Please reconsider the requirement of 87200 filers to file electronically directly to 
the FPPC. One of the main reasons we decided to utilize software for Form 700s 
was because of the integration between our systems. Having a system in place for 
cities to use a software and have it work directly with FPPCs system is easy-to-use 
and intuitive for filing officers and filers. Our filers have been filing in our system 
since we have used this software, and to require them (arguably the most 
important filers) to learn another system when the current system works perfectly 
fine, is a mistake. 

Thank you! 

Lindsay Lara, CMC, CPMC | City of San Rafael 
she/her/hers 
CITY CLERK 
1400 5th Avenue, Room 209 
San Rafael, CA 94901 
w - 415.485.3065 
c - 415.847.8546 
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